
 

 

 

 

 

Please join us for our next PTO Meeting on Tuesday, November 21st at 6:00 pm. 

Kathleen Hathaway Mitchel will be our special guest at the meeting.   

She is a retired PMSD teacher, a bereaved parent and sibling, and the author of a newly-released book titled  

Treasures in Tragedy:  A Journey Through Grief.   
Her presentation will focus on rituals that help us heal after losing a loved one.   

  

All those in attendance will make a free special ornament to remember their loved one.   

Five of her books will be given away.  Additional autographed copies will also be available for purchase.     

  

Children are welcome to attend, and will be creating a free winter ornament of their own.   

Students from the West High School will be overseeing the student craft activity. 

 

Don’t forget to bring your BINGO card with you! 

 

-------------------------------------Please return to your child’s homeroom teacher by Monday, November 13th ---------------------- 

In order to make sure that we have enough materials for the adult and children activities, please RSVP. 

 

              

                             (Student’s Name)                        (Homeroom Teacher) 

 

Number of Adults attending       

 

Number of Children attending      


